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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to modify the 
contract with Tetra Tech, Inc., for Monitoring Services of 
debris collection related to disaster recovery from the March 
31, 2023, EF-3 Tornado.  

  

FISCAL IMPACT The amount of this project is $200,000.00, for a total revised 
contract amount of $969,677.00, and extend the contract 
timeframe to June 1, 2024.  Funding for this project is from 

the FEMA Account No. 270409DF231-63390, as authorized 
by Resolution No. 15,957.  
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The amendment will provide for the necessary continued 
monitoring requirements for the removal and disposal of 
both vegetative and construction debris related to the March 

31, 2023, EF-3 Tornado. Tetra Tech is responsible for the 
monitoring of the City’s debris collection contractors 
activities to ensure compliance with Federal and State 
Disaster Recovery Guidelines and Requirements. 

 


